
 

 

3 August 2012 

 

Resignation of Company Secretary 

Coalworks Limited (‘Coalworks’) announces that Mr Nathan Bartrop has decided to step down as 
Company Secretary. 

The Board wishes Nathan well in his future endeavours and thanks him for his contribution to the 
Company. 

Mr Tim Burt is now the sole Coalworks Company Secretary. 
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For more information, contact: 

Tony Chappel, Corporate Solicitor: +61 2 8923 1507  

Open Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm AEST 


